

AIN KHALED





PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 30th October 2022

The children have spent a week learning about Qatar and exploring all the wonderful things that this country has to offer. They have been busy painting flags, looking at famous places and investigating the animals that live here. In maths, the children have been learning about triangles and went on a triangle hunt to see which class could find the most triangles. The winning class was PS Yellow who received a special mention at assembly and a sticker from Miss. Byars! Next week the children will be learning all about hot countries and will be focussing on the story "The lion who wanted to Love".



MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

Remember to check your emails for the Tapestry activation email. If you have not received it, please contact emily.byars@dohabritishschool.com.

Please ensure that your child brings in a healthy snack and lunch to school. Chocolate, candy and sugary snacks are not permitted and your child will not be allowed to eat them in class.

HOME ACTIVITIES:

Please practise the Poetry Basket poem "Wise Old Owl"



Wise Old Owl





PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 30th October 2022

Photos of the Week







Thank You